
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes – July 13, 2015 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith and Glenn Greenwood, RPC Consultant.  Lisa 

Brown Kucharski had an appointment she had to keep and Todd Santora was also absent. 

The workshop ran from 8:10 A.M. until 10:30 A.M. 

Charlyn said she had been in touch with Stacy Kinnaly in regards to joining the Master Plan 

Committee.  Stacy’s summer schedule does not allow her to consider doing that until at least 

mid to late August.  At that time she will take time to consider what it involves and the time 

constraints and then make her decision.   

As there wasn’t a quorum, the June 18 and June 25, 2015 workshop minutes were not acted 

upon. 

Those present went through the Transportation Chapter page by page noting needed 

grammatical changes (all due to new program problems in transcribing prior material), updating 

some facts, omitting some items no longer relevant and requesting that information be 

obtained to update other noted areas of the chapter. 

The next workshop is scheduled for July 20, 2015 at 8:00 A.M.  The committee will work on the 

flyer that is to be mailed at the end of July.  This flyer will include the definition of a Master Plan 

and its contents.         

 


